
 

David Holohan 

Lot 75 Maryville Rd 

Bevendale 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have owned the above address since 2013 and we are less the 2kms from the wind farm. I have 
never received any correspondence in regards to the proposal of these wind farms. I would think you 
would have a legal obligation to keep me informed due to the close proximity of my land. 

I feel that I have been ignored, and I’m upset in regards to what the impact of these wind turbines are 
going to have. I have five small children under 8 years of age and I have concerns regarding the 
impacted on my family’s quality of life. 

We purchased this farm to enjoy with our family for our children to appreciate and care for the 
environment, I believe the wind farm will have a negative impact on the native environment and the 
domestic stock that will be on my land. 

I purchased this land thinking how nice it would be for my family to get away from the city to the 
peaceful nature environment - but how wrong was I? Now I will soon have to listen to the continuous 
noise of a wind turbine. 

When you purchase real-estate you have a few things in mind. 

1 Quality of life 

2 Leaving your children a legacy not a burden 

3 Something that will go up in value that they can either enjoy or sell. 

This property will soon be devalued with the wind turbines 

I have put in a letter once before stating my concerns for the two originals wind turbines and it fell on 
deaf ears. Now I hear from my neighbours that another four are to be in stalled and still I haven’t been 
given the common courtesy of a letter informing me of these updates. 

I am very unhappy with the way this has been dealt with including the failure to consult me and keep 
me updated in regards to the adjoining land this is unacceptable  

I request in writing an explanation to why an a jointing property owner would not be consulted on such 
a development.  Any real estate agent will tell you that a wind farm does not help increase the value 
of you property. These are some of the concern’s people would have before they buy a property like 
ours the noise, health and safety of yourself, well being and the well being of your livestock. 

I have since learnt the real estate agent we purchase the property though conveniently did not 
disclose the wind farm project. If I was to try and sell my property today I would come up against a 
devalued property that no one would be interested in unless I sold it at a loss. 

This project will take away any dreams of the quality of the life I wanted for my children and myself. 
Instead of listening to birds and other native animals it will be a constant humming of a wind turbines. 

I request a reply to this complaint and request a meeting to discuss this matter. I am prepared to take 
this matter further if required. 

 

Regards 

David Holohan  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


